
East Bay Athletic League
1130 Winton Drive
Concord, Ca 94518
ebalcommissioner@gmail.com

September 30th, 2021

Dear East Bay Athletic League Community,

The EBAL Board of Governors (BOG) and athletic directors met to discuss the current possibility of no

contests that may take place.  In the situation where a school is not able to complete their EBAL league

schedule (due to COVID and AQI situations). Case by case situations may be reviewed by the EBAL BOG.

The following criteria will be used to determine league standings:

1. A minimum 75% of EBAL contests played

2. Head to head record

3. Winning % in EBAL league scheduled games

4. EBAL tie-breakers

For any questions please contact your school directly.

Sincerely,

Leo Lopoz

East Bay Athletic League

Commissioner for Athletics

1130 Winton Drive

Concord, Ca 94518

925.852.8760

@THE_EBAL_SPORTS
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